
from everyone at 



The children below received a Head 

Teacher’s award after impressing  

their teachers all week: 

 Robert Whittaker 

 Heidi Richardson 

 Paisley Kendall 

 Mollie Porritt 

 Enid Boffey 

 Holly Foster  

 Anabelle Darby 

 Daisy-Mae Mitchell 

 

Numbots certificates were presented 

to Hollie Bint, Bobby Gent, Harrison 

Crellin, Luca Raw, Frankie-Lee Dey, 

Freddie Mitchell and 

 Rory Birtwhistle 

 

James Bowden,  

Lilly Struwig and  

Letia Keeler-Quinn all  

received a Times Table 

Rockstars award. 

Congratulations to you all. 

 

LOCKWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 ‘A happy place to learn’ 

 

Newsletter – 16th December 2024 

Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  We will be working to 

improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate. 

Dates for your diary 
December 
• Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th – Keystage 2 Christmas performances (1.40pm) 

• Wednesday 18th – Christmas Lunch 

• Friday 20th December – School breaks up for Christmas holidays 
January 2025 

• Monday 6th January – School reopens for Spring term 

We have made it to the last week of term and everyone in school is looking forward to the 

Christmas break.  I am sure we all remember how lovely this last week was at primary school 

and our children will be finishing off their cards and calendars, enjoying the Christmas lunch 

on Wednesday and playing lots of games at their Christmas parties.   

Our school council are also holding a chocolate raffle and any donations of selection boxes, 

chocolates or other sweets would be very welcome.  The council members will be selling 

raffle tickets at break times this week so children are welcome to bring in some money if they 

wish to take part. 

May I take this opportunity to say thank you to all the parents, carers, grandparents and 

other family members for all their support this term.  Our whole school community can look 

back on 14 weeks of hard work, learning and fun with pride.  We hope that you have a 

peaceful and prosperous Christmas and look forward to welcoming the pupils back on 

Monday 6th January 2025!  Merry Christmas from everyone at Lockwood Primary School. 

We had a lovely 

surprise on Friday when 

MP and friend of our 

school, Luke Myer 

called in just as KS2 

were finishing their 

dress rehearsal.  Luke 

came to announce that 

the winner of this 

Christmas card 

competition was a 

Lockwood pupil.  Eden 

Lewis in year 6 could 

not believe it when her 

name was announced 

and she was awarded a 

special teddy from the 

House of Commons.  

Luke’s office will send 

her card will be sent to 

over 20,000 people 

worldwide, including 

the Prime Minister!  An 

amazing way to finish 

our autumn term.  Well 

done Eden and thank 

you to Luke for all his 

support of our school 

this year. 

Last year, our Year 5 pupils visited 

Teesmouth Field Centre.  Following their 

visit, they sent some artwork to the centre as 

part of their annual competition and… we 

won!  Claire for the field centre came to 

assembly on Wednesday to present the 

school with a beautiful trophy and certificate. 

Check out our role of honour for this week’s 

Aspire Award winners.  



25 Aspire Points 

Stan Hollis 

Freddie Henderson 

Izabella Collins 

Harry Weldon 

Oona Brown 

Olliver Moutrey 

Isabelle Warrior 

Piper Frankland 

Mila Horness 

James Lewis 

James Mageean 

Rory Birtwhistle 

Phoebe Johnson 

Willow Swales 

Freya Moore 

Reuben Grady 

Henry Wilson 

Georgie Wilkinson 

Kyle Robshaw 

Hunter Langley 

Maggie Johnson 

Holly Foster 

Brooklyn Brown 

Olivia Brekon 

Marcus Sleeman 

Aspire Award Roll of Honour 

50 Aspire Points 

Beth Mead 

Mila Horness 

Piper Frankland 

Olliver Moutrey 

75 Aspire Points 

??????? 

100 Aspire Points 

Bronze King’s Award 

 

? 



Lockwood Primary School will closed for Christmas on Friday 20th 

December. 

Children will return to school on 

Monday 6th January 2025 

 

We understand that the holidays can be a difficult time for both children and their families.  There 

is still a lot of support available for children and their parents and carers. 

IF YOU ARE WORRIED ABOUT A CHILD 

If you are worried about the safety of a child, please visit the South Tees Safeguarding Children’s 

Partnership:   

 

www.stscp.co.uk 

 

CHILDLINE 

Childline is here to help anyone under 19 in the UK with any issue they’re going through. 

Childline is free, confidential and available any time, day or night. You can contact Childline on 

0800 1111 

 

 

www.childline.org.uk 

 

FOODBANKS 

The Trussell Trust website has a ‘Foodbank Finder’ with links to foodbanks around the Teesside 

area:  

 

 

 

 

 

www.trussell.org.uk 

http://www.stscp.co.uk/
tel:08001111
http://www.childline.org.uk/
http://www.trussell.org.uk/
http://www.stscp.co.uk
http://www.trusselltrust.org
https://www.childline.org.uk/


 


